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[ .. :,'%, UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONE o

: E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20665

'+, * * * * * / DEC 31 m.

Ms. Billie Pirner Garde
Citizens Clinic Director
Government Accountability Project
1555 Connecticut Avenue, Suite 202 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-85-807

Dear Ms. Garde:

" This is in response to your letter dated December 5, 1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), all requests by
the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board to establish a second docket in the
Comanche Peak operating license hearing to hear the issues of harassment and
intimidation.

The NRC staff members have completed their search and have informed us that
they were unabie to identify any records subject to your request.

Sincerely,
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Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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